
Iron County Recycling Committee 
January 19, 2016 

 
 

1. Meeting called to order by Chairman Mullard.  Present:  Smith, Matson, 
Pinardi, and Mullard.  Also present:  Mikula & Prenderville  

 
2. The Committee recognized the meeting was properly posted and advertised.   
 
3. Motion by Matson, seconded by Pinardi to approve the minutes of the 

previous meeting.  All in favor.   
 
4. Motion by Smith, seconded by Matson to pay the bills as presented and to 

pay Montreal, Pence, and Knight partial reimbursement for curbside 
recycling for 2015.   All in favor.    

 
5. Motion by Pinardi, seconded by Matson to approve the financial report as 

presented and place it on file.  All in favor.   
 
6. Composting Pit:  Tabled 
 
7. Camera:  The camera is in place at the recycling site in Mercer.   
 
8. Public Comment:  Mr. Mikula reported the Town of Sherman has opened on 

Wednesdays, but has had a low turn-out.  They will continue being open on 
Wednesdays for one month and if it does not pick up, they will discontinue 
Wednesdays.   

 
Eagle Waste Recycling contacted Prenderville and would like to meet with 
the committee to explain what services they can offer to the committee.  The 
committee instructed Prenderville to invite Eagle Waste and Waste 
Management to the March meeting.   

 
9. The next meeting will be held March 15 at 4:00.  Agenda items to include:  

composting, Eagle Waste Presentation/Discussion, Waste Management 
Presentation/Discussion.   

 
10. Motion to adjourn made by Smith, seconded by Matson.  All in favor.   
 

Draft 


